
South Peace Health Services Society. 

Box 294, 

Dawson Creek, BC 

V1G 4E7 

November 20, 2020 

 

To: Brad Sperling, PRRD 

 

Thank you to all from the PRRD who attended our meeting last Thursday. It was 

encouraging to “meet” with you. I have been directed by the Board members to request 

you appoint a liaison to the board of the South Peace Health Services Society to assist 

with our progress towards getting the Bulterys House operational. 

Our meetings are held the third Thursday of each month in different locations as 

needed. Recently the time has been changed to 5.30 pm (previously 7.00) , but we are 

flexible to accommodate everyone and, as you know, we have now returned to holding 

them on Zoom. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Margaret Sutton (secretary)  

Sarah Kardashanski, Jeanette Lequierre, Kay Moody, Chris Norbury, Pat Sutherland, 

Shaely Wilbur.  
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